HALLOWEEN FEAST



Saturday October 31st afternoon.

Hey wonderful people from St Luke's! I need your help again!

Our next family event involves pumpkin carving, decorating, painting, cooking and eventually...eating!

We will set up several stations in the Parish Hall for the kids to enjoy the activities, the youth are participating of course but I also need some adults to supervise and mostly have fun with the children.

If you want to know more, if you are interested in helping in any ways, please call me at the office or come to the meeting <u>next Sunday after the 10:00 am service</u> in the youth room.

See you then...

Sophie

